
 

Seaford Harbor Elementary School 

Permission Slip to Walk Home 

2024-2025 School Year 
 
 
I give my child ___________________________________ permission to walk home from school 

without adult supervision each day unless I otherwise inform the teacher and main office in writing. 

Students in grades 4 and 5 may walk home when a permission slip is dated and signed by a 

parent/guardian and the student. If we do not have this form, your child will not be released without 

authorized adult supervision.  

 

The student must follow the rules of both the school and the rules as a pedestrian. Students are never 

to walk on the road. Students are to walk on the sidewalk or (when there is no sidewalk) on the grass 

a minimum of 15-20 feet from the road. They may only cross the road at intersections. If there are no 

crosswalks or crossing guards to assist them, please make sure they take special care to look both 

ways several times before crossing. Remember that any irresponsible behavior exhibited while 

walking home can result in the loss of walking privileges and/or disciplinary action from the school. 

 

I (parent/guardian) can be reached at the following phone number _____________________ between 

the hours of 3:00-4:00 p.m. 

 

Teacher: __________________________________ Grade: ________ Class #: ________ 

 

Student’s Cell Phone (if applicable): ____________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian authorizing (please print): ______________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian authorizing: _______________________________________________ 

 

Student’s Signature: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date:_____________________________   

 

Please return this slip to your child’s teacher. This slip will be kept on file in Harbor School Main Office 

and with your child’s teacher. This authorization is only valid for the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at (516) 592-4180. 

 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

Sincerely,    

 

Jennifer Bisulca        Tara Savage 
Jennifer Bisulca        Tara Savage 

Principal     Assistant Principal 


